

Ysgol Gynradd Llanidloes Primary School

Llangurig Road, Llanidloes, Powys SY18 6EX

Headteacher/Pennaeth Elen Prysor Chennetier

Tel/Ffôn: 01686 412603 Email/Ebost: office@llanidloes.powys.sch.uk Website/Safle wê: www.llanidloes.powys.sch.uk

19 Hydref 2023

Annual Report to Parents / Carers

You will have already seen on the *Parental Engagement* poster that we have been working hard on how to improve our communication with parents regarding their child(ren)'s progress.

One of the changes is that the annual report will be in the form of **shorter**, **termly reports** rather than all at the end of July. We recognise that the end of July report does not provide parents with sufficient opportunity to work with us to support pupils in their progress throughout the year.

Over the next few weeks, your child will meet with their teacher to discuss what is going well and what their next steps are in their learning. Your child will bring home a record of this progress meeting so that you know how you can best support their learning.

Don't worry if your child doesn't bring home their report form on the same day as their friend — teachers will spend time with each individual over the next few weeks.

We'd love to hear your feedback on this new system during the *Open Afternoon* on 16 November.







Don't forget there is a drop-in session for parents and carers every Monday afternoon!

Diolch yn fawr, Mrs Chennetier















